
January 31, 1980 

Wendy Perron 
190 Sixth Avenue 
N.Y., N.Y. 10013 

Dear Wendy Perron, 

I just received your letter and wanted to reply immediately so 
you could firm up your plans. YES!! Of course let's meet. 
At present I have no plans for any of the dates you mentioned (25th, 
26th or 27th of Feb.). 

Did you want to meet in San Francisco or at my studio? If you 
would like to see photographs perhaps it would be best for you to 
come to my place. 

Thanks for sending the NEA cover letter. By the way, what happens 
if the grant does not materialize? Will the exhibition happen 
anyway or is it dependent on the grant? Also, have all of my 
slides been sent with the grant application? If not, I would like 
them returned to me, or those that have not been sent 1 returned. 

The entire Judson venture is very exciting and I am delighted to 
be a part of your proposed exnibition. 

Looking forward to meeting you and seeing your performance. 

Sincerely, _ r .~-
~/ j ~ 
Terry fschutte ... 
2624 B Kingsland Ave. 
Oakland, CA 94619 

(415) 533-3716 


